
Australian Indian Ocean Territorles AIrlines 

28 December 2009 

lf/l 
Mr. Michael 
Executive ~rector
 
International Air Services Commission
 
GPO Box 630
 
Canberra ACT 2601
 

Dear Mr. Bird, 

Withdrawal for application for capacity - Australia to Singapore 

I am writing this letter in my capacity as a director of AIOTA Pty Ltd to withdraw AIOTA Pty Ltd 
application for capacity between Australia and Singapore. If there are any queries, please contact me 
at +6596382761 or at soonw@singnet.com.sg. 

With best regards, 

. wCheng 

61 Poon Saan Rd PO Box 643 Christmas Island W.A. 6798 Australia 
Phone: +61429215088 


